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SESSION OF 2007

CONFERENCE COMMITTEE REPORT BRIEF
SENATE BILL NO. 112

As Agreed to April 2, 2007

Brief*

SB 112 would grant Johnson County additional local sales
tax authority of 0.25 percent to finance the construction costs
of certain public safety projects. Any such tax imposed would
be required to sunset in 10 years or less but could be extended
for additional periods of 10 years or less. Voter approval would
be required prior to the imposition or extension of any such tax,
and the county would be required to share the money with cities
based on the current statutory distribution formula unique to
Johnson County.

Conference Committee Action

The original SB 112 dealt with examination reporting
requirements for insurance companies.  The Conference
Committee removed the bill's original language and inserted the
Johnson County public safety sales tax provisions.  These latter
provisions had previously passed the Senate in Senate  Sub.
for HB 2264 and Sub. for SB 375.

Background

The bill would not be expected to have any fiscal impact
for the state.

Johnson County Public Safety sales tax
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